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Manitowoc Maritime Metro

Manitowoc, WI

On Behalf of Mike McGlin

Driver

920-686-3560

In violation of, but not limited to Article 9

On or about February, 2022-7/27/2022

July 29, 2022

The City improperly removed Mike McGlin from service and improperly refused to return him to employment in a timely fashion, in violation of his right to continue working under the Union contract considered as a whole, especially Article 9.

To be made whole in all ways including lost wages, 

expenses and benefits.

Business Agent




